
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Commission on Social Services 

Minutes December 4, 2008 

 

Attending:  Cathy Pierce, Sue Chalons-Browne, Leslie Rogers, Betty-Jo Corridon, Judy 

Zucker, Stephen Lanza, Ed Raposa, Amy Jeffereis, Judy Mabley 

Also Attending: Sharon Bradley, President, NHC Barbara Schum, NHC   

 

 

Wilton Nursing and Home Care Report - Sharon Bradley  

Sharon presented the Wilton Nursing and Home Care budget proposal for F10. Included 

are three contingency models, as requested by the BOS.  The challenges ahead include 

fulfilling the mandate to protect and enhance the health and safety of our town while 

facing expected town budget cuts.  

 

The leasing of the new NHC office space located at 761 Main Street and a plan for health 

preparedness using a pandemic flu model were also discussed.   

 

A visit to the new nursing offices will be planned at our next CSS meeting. 

 

Next Meeting  
Our next meeting will be held Thursday, December 11, 2008 from 5:00 to 7:00 PM.   

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,                                                     Judy Mabley, Co-Secretary 
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